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MARCIA GRAHAM, RAY PELTIER & RICH (MAC) McLACHLIN 

The Franconia Water Commissioners met for the April Meeting.   
 
Problems down at the new fire/police station in the road and other places.   We had a 
discussion about how often should we read the meters, four times per year or every 
month?  There are pluses and minuses for both. 
 
We discussed the situation at the fire station.  They are using 120,000 gallons/month.  
They are using a huge amount of water.  Is this too much?  Why is there a 5’ hydrant? 
 
 
 
 
 
 


